Dryer, David

From:

Arseneau, Bob

Sent:

Monday, May 12, 2008 2:26 PM

To:

Dryer, David

Subject:

FW: Intersection of Hammersley Road and Whitney Way

From: Robert Barnes [mailto:rbarnes0206@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 10:35 AM

To: Arseneau, Bob

Subject: Intersection of Hammersley Road and Whitney Way

Dear Bob:

We are not enamored with the proposed blockage of Hammersley Road at Whitney Way. It prevents those interested in making a left turn on Whitney Way or continuing across Hammersley Road at that intersection.

It will likely result in people making a U-turn on Whitney Way either at Hempstead Road or Dorsett Drive, which could become another traffic hazzard.

We would frankly favor installing a red light at the intersection, if necessary.

Best regards.

Robert and Bettye Barnes Phone 608-274-9273